We, the undersigned, being the population of Mathoura and District request Murray River Council:

Advocate on our behalf to have the Mathoura Police Station refurbished, open, and manned on a regular basis. The last two years have seen an alarming increase in reported crime in, and around, the town. The community deserves the right to feel safe in their own homes, and secure in the knowledge that local law enforcement is on hand and minutes away.

NOTE TO SIGNATORIES: Please include your full name, full street address and signature when signing the petition to ensure the petition conforms to the <u>Petition Guidelines</u> and may be accepted by Council.

NAME:	ADDRESS:	SIGNATURE:
to		
	-	